
From: Planning
To: Harriet Frank
Subject: New application post - NYM/2018/0501/FL Derwent Dale, Wrench Green, Hackness - Third Party
Date: 06 September 2018 12:59:38

 
 
From:  
Sent: 05 September 2018 15:31
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0501/FL
 
Dear Miss Harriot Frank
 
Re the above planning application.
 
We would like to formally note that we have no objection to the plans being submitted for
Derwent Dale as the immediate next door neighbours at Cockrah Foot House.
 
Yours Sincerely
 
Bridget Lentell & Michael Batchelor
Cockrah Foot House
Wrench Green
Hackness
Scarborough
YO13 9AB
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